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                                     Thursday 02nd February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Year 2 – London Zoo 

 

On Tuesday 28th March children in Year 2 will be visiting ‘London Zoo’ 

 

We will be travelling by train & Tube, we will be leaving school by 9.15am and 

returning to school at 3.15pm. As it is a whole-day trip, the children will require a 

packed lunch. If you are in receipt of free school dinners, please let the school office 

know if your child requires a free school packed lunch for this trip. 

 
There will be a cost of £5 per child towards the cost of the trip. Please can you make this 

payment on Arbor and give consent for your child to attend. Please can you do this by Friday 

10th March. 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. They will need a 

backpack to carry their lunch in.  

We have a select few tickets for additional adults wanting to come on the trip, so if 

you would like to accompany your child please let your class teacher know by Friday 

24th March and we will try to accommodate this.  

Any additional parents wanting to attend the cost will be £16 per adult. 

Please can you ensure that you log onto Arbor to give permission for your child to 

attend. If you have any questions, please speak to your class teacher.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The Year 2 Team 

 
 

 


